
 
RECONCILIATION 
By appointment by calling the Priest  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection web-
site, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. Please 
notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 Pastoral Team 
Father Brad Fahlman (306-352-0988)    Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang  

Saturday: 5:00 pm 
Sunday: 9:00 am & 11:00 am 
 

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 9:00am 
Tuesday evening: 7:00pm  
(Please check our web site to confirm times) 
 
The first Friday of every month 
Adoration from 9:30 am to noon.  
Reconciliation from 9:30 am to 10:30 am

INFORMATION 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800   Fax: 306-352-0999   
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
   pastor@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Monday – Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 

 

Today’s Readings 
 

Exodus 17.8-13 
Whenever Moses held up his hand, Israel prevailed. 

 

Ps 121.1-2, 3-4, 5-6, 7-8 
Our help is from the Lord, who made heaven and earth. 

 

2 Timothy 3.14 - 4.2 
The one who belongs to God may be proficient, 

Equipped for every good work. 
 

Luke 18.1-8 
God will grant justice to his chosen ones who call out to him. 

   

  Monday                              No Mass 
                                                            
  Tuesday          7:00 pm    + David Moser     
                              By Barb Moser                  

  Wednesday     9:00 am    + Edward Wiebe 
                              By Eileen Gerein               
                                                            

  Thursday        9:00 am      + Maria Vu Thi Du 
                              By Thuy Pham               
                                    

  Friday             9:00 am      + Maren Bradford and family 
                              By Ken & Marg Engel               
                        
PLEASE NOTE: To request a Mass Intention please contact the Parish Office 
or visit the Welcome Desk after Mass. Due to the high volume received, some 
Masses may be celebrated at other parishes.  



Traditional turkey supper with 
pumpkin pie. One sitting only 
at 5:00 pm (doors open at 

4:30). Advance tickets only. Tickets are $25 for adults, $15 for 
ages 6 to 12 and children under 6 are free.  

Tickets are on sale now!  
To purchase tickets call the Parish Office at 306-352-0800  

or drop in during office hours:  
Monday to Friday 9:00 am to 2:00 pm 

The Resurrection Knights of Columbus are selling Grey Cup pool tickets.  
Proceeds will go to the Knights of Columbus Charities. Tickets are $2.00 each 

If you are interested in buying some tickets, or helping sell tickets. 
Please contact: Darrell Zaba 305-520-7132 

Our Music Ministry is in 
great need of pianists: one 

for a Junior Youth choir 
(Grade 5+) and one for an 

adult choir.  If you are  
interested in serving in this 

way, please email 
elaine.verhelst@sasktel.net. 



CHILDREN’s LITURGY: 
Children’s Liturgy leaders needed!  
Children’s liturgy is a very important  
part of our weekend Mass  

Liturgical celebration and we are in need of volunteers 
to lead the children of our Parish in this liturgy!  
Your consideration to assist with this liturgy at any of 
the weekend Masses will be greatly appreciated!  
 
Please call the office for more information. 
 

It is celebrated at the 9:00 am Mass 

 

Adoration and Reconciliation 

The first Friday of every month.  
Adoration from 9:30 am to noon.  

Reconciliation from 9:30 am to 10:30 am 

Halloween Candy Donations 
We are once again accepting Halloween candy 

donations to help us put together treat bags for 
the children this year. If you are able to help 

out, please drop off your NUT FREE candy/chip 
donations on the tables in the Gathering Space, 
or drop them by the office during office hours. 

 
 



All Souls Memorial Book 
 
As we prepare to remember our deceased loved  
ones and all the faithful departed on All Souls Day, Wednesday 
November 2 (Mass will be at 7:00 pm), we invite you to 
remember your loved ones in a special way. We encourage you 
to write their names and other deceased loves one’s names in 

the memorial book in the gathering space. Alternatively, if you prefer, we invite you to send in the names of 
your deceased loves ones that we will include in this year’s memorial book. Please call the parish office or 
email us at office@resurrectionparish.ca. 
 

May all the faithful departed rest in peace 

 
OUR PARISH HAS AN  

ACTIVE PRAYER  
MINISTRY. IF YOU OR 

SOMEONE YOU KNOW IS 
IN NEED OF PRAYER, OR 
IF YOU WISH TO JOIN 
THE PRAYER MINISTRY  

PLEASE CONTACT  
 

 We’re looking for people 
to sign up to help with 
all liturgical ministries.  
Even if you had helped 
out in the past; please 

take this opportunity to sign up again.  
Please see our website for more  
information 

Thank You 

We will be saying the  
Rosary 20 minutes before 

the start of weekday 
Masses. 

NOTE: There will be NO Rosary said the 
week of October 10-14 



FOLLOW US ON 

@OURPARISHONLINE 

ASSISTANT TO THE PASTOR 
Victoria Billett 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATION 
Lori Babyak 

 

PARISH FINANCE 
Gwen Herman 

 

FINANCIAL ACCOUNT MGR 
Peggy McIntosh 

 

FACILITIES&EVENTS MGR 
Tom Kuntz 

 

SACRAMENTS 
Valorie Magnuson 

 

COMMUNICATIONS 
Randy Johnson 

 

YOUTH 
Vacant 

 

CUSTODIAN 
Susan Viergutz 

PARISHSTAFF 

 
           For Children, Women and Men 

 
Coats  -  Gloves and Mitts  -  Scarves  -  Headwear 

Sweaters  -  Bunny Hugs 
 

Please make sure the clothing is clean and in good condition. Boxes are located in the gathering space. 
 

Thank you for your support. 

St. Michael's Community School Snack Program.  
Resurrection Parish Social Justice Committee is partnering 
again with St. Michael Community School for a snack  
program and we need your help!  Each volunteer would  
provide either 24 squeezable applesauce and 24 cheese 
cracker snacks or granola bars. So a total of 48 snacks. 
All snacks should be  “Nut Free”.   
 
Each volunteer would be scheduled approximately once every 
six weeks. Snacks can be dropped off at the parish after any 
of the weekend Masses on your assigned week.  If you are 

interested in helping local school children to focus on learning by filling hungry bellies, please consider 
volunteering for this program.   
 

To sign up please email Kim Beitel at bkbeitel@sasktel.net  

We will be handing out Halloween treats as well as 
serving hot chocolate and popcorn.  We will also put 
on a movie for those that want to visit and warm up. 



Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and offerings now by e-transfer? Send them to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included with your annual tax receipt. If you would like to    

inquire about other ways of giving electronically, please email the Parish at  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office at 306-352-0800. Thank you again for your  
generosity in doing the Lord’s work in our Parish, our community, our city, and beyond. 

 

1st Reading: Exodus 17.8-13 2nd Reading: 2 Timothy 3.14 – 4.2 Gospel: Luke 18.1-8  
Anyone who has tried to start a new exercise regimen or learn an instrument understands 
that it takes persistence. Being persistent in anything is hard though – it asks us to endure  
resistance, at mes being uncomfortable or boring. The readings today help us understand 
that our faith is like a muscle that needs to be exercised. At mes our faith comes easily, 
but other mes it takes persistence to grow in the spiritual life. The account of Moses being  
persistent in his help to the army of Israel, Paul’s exhorta on to Timothy to be persistent in 
following the Gospel, and Jesus’s parable of the dishonest judge show us that we must be  
persistent in our faith. We can never annoy God with our prayers! The more we enter into 
prayer and do the work of the Church, the more our spiritual muscles are exercised. But, as 
we know, many hands make light work. With your generous support to the Annual Appeal, 
the archdiocese is able to provide many people the support they need to minister to the 
needs of the Church. The gospel challenges us to think of the ways we can contribute to 
building up the people of God and the works of the Church. What will your contribu on be?  

Mondays for Moms 
Starts up again on  
October 17th. Please see their  
FaceBook page - Resurrection Parish 
Mom Group for more  
information. 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

 

 
Baptism Registration is ongoing   
  

Preparation classes are required, so register 
as soon as possible. Registration can be 
submitted and classes taken prior to the 
birth of your child. 
  
The next Baptism class is Saturday,  
October 22nd and the next Baptism date is  
November 6th  

  
Register by email to:  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca.  
 
 
Confirmation & First Eucharist 
For children entering grade 2 or higher in 
the September 2022 school year. 
 
First Reconciliation 
For children entering grade 4 or higher in 
the September 2022 school year. The first 
session for First Reconciliation will be  
Saturday, October 15th. 
 
If you wish to register you may do so by 
contacting the parish office at  
306-352-0800 or via email at  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 

Anointing of Sick – available to anyone 
who is seriously ill or preparing for surgery  
 

Reconciliation – Priests are available before 
or after any Mass - or by appointment  
 

Marriage – register as soon as possible to 
ensure marriage preparation can be       
completed  
 

For any of these sacraments               
Call Fr. Brad at 306-352-0988 



YOUTH MINISTRY 

        … faith, friends and family 

Visit our web site for more events and information 



September 30th, 2022 FINANCIAL UPDATE 

1. September Year to Date Financial Results - Operations: 
 September year-to-date financial results reflect a surplus of $82,656 

.  
 

 A closer look at Mass Collections and Donations: 
 
Revenues:  
The year to date Mass collections are $9,366 lower than budgeted as well overall donations are $209 
lower than budgeted. The budget was prepared last year with the anticipation there would be an increase in 
Mass attendance for fall 2022, with the hopes that the pandemic was behind us and we would be returning 
to pre covid numbers.   
 
Expenses: Our expenses are 13.1% less than budgeted year to date, however some of the expenses that 
were budgeted for earlier in year may still happen this fall. Our sacrament position has now been filled 
however our part time youth position that is still vacant.  
 
 
 

 
.  

 

2. Remaining debt as of September 30th, 2022 is: $580,860. 
 
3. One of our finance council goals at this time is to focus on debt repayment.  Because of your 

amazing ongoing support of our Parish, in April our Parish was able to make a large debt repayment 
of $196,895 towards our long term debt of the Phase II of the building. 

 
Thank you to all our parishioners for your ongoing support of our Parish! 

 
 

So let us not grow weary in doing what is right, for we will reap at harvest time, if 
we do not give up. So then whenever we have an opportunity let us work for the 

good of all, and especially for those of the family of faith.  
Galatians 6 vs9-10 



 

 

 

Cuernavaca Project 

Fund Raiser 

 

 

 Brunch with      

Bishop Don 

Guest speaker:   

  Archbishop Don Bolen 

 

Sunday, October 23, 2022 

12 noon 

Resurrection Parish 

3155 Windsor Park Rd. 

Regina 
 

Tickets: $20 
50/50 draw 
 

For tickets contact: 

Joan @ 306-533-1648 

Debbie: debbiebulych@gmail.com 

Sharon: s.bender@sasktel.net 
 



wicihitowin.ca @WicihitowinYXE

Poster - 8.5 x 11

November 28th to 29th, 2022 at TCU Place, Saskatoon SK
In keeping with the oral traditions of Indigenous Peoples, this year’s conference will explore the 

meaning of bearing witness—an act that holds great significance and responsibility.

Register today and learn from Survivors and experts—including: TRC Commissioners The 
Honourable Murray Sinclair, Grand Chief Wilton Littlechild, and Dr. Marie Wilson, along with Chief 

Cadmus Delorme and others who are leading the way in reconciliACTION and how to inspire 
respectful engagement and inclusion of Indigenous Peoples within all communities.

Join us for our eighth Wîcihitowin 
Indigenous Engagement Conference!

THANK YOU TO OUR INVESTORS AND ORGANIZING PARTNERS:



The Myriam Family of the Prairies invites you 

For a day retreat on October 22nd  

From 10h00 to 4h00  

Including Holy Mass, Holy hour, talks and sharing and 

Lunch, in the beauty of nature and the silence of the 

Countryside at our house of prayer in McLean, Sk,  

45 km East of Regina.  

 

In this month of October, we will talk about our  

Mother, Mary and her role as our educator to live a 

life in the Spirit.  

 

To register, and get the directions,  

please contact Sr. Stephanie at 306-761-0528 or by email 

pss.prairies@famillemyriam.org 

 

mailto:pss.prairies@famillemyriam.org




The Myriam Family of the Prairies invites all families 

interested into a day of retreat for families 

 

That will be held on 

October 29th from 

10h00 to 4h00  

At their beautiful 

site in the peace of 

the countryside in 

McLean, 45 km 

East from Regina.  

 

The retreat will include family morning prayer in front 

of the Blessed Sacrament, talks, Mass, skits, games, 

crafts, joy!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To register, please call Sr. Stephanie at 306-761-

0528 or by email pss.prairies@famillemyriam.org 

 

mailto:pss.prairies@famillemyriam.org




Winnie the Pooh said:  

How Lucky I am to have something 

that makes saying goodbye so hard. 

Grief and Loss Accompaniment 

Zoom Workshop Join us on Saturday 

November 19 from 1-5 via zoom for 

To register contact

victimserviceadvocacy@gmail.com 

mailto:victimserviceadvocacy@gmail.com


 

 Harvest Music Fest  

             Sunday October 23 

                  2:00 -5:00 pm 

                   Admission: $10.00 

           Featuring various musicians: 

         accordion, fiddle, guitar, vocals 

                          St. Peter’s Church Hall 

                                            100 Argyle St. 

                                            Regina,  Sask. 

                                        wheelchair accessible 

                                         south side entrance 

                           refreshments     masks  optional  

                              for more information call:  

                                      Patricia – 306 530 3075   

                   

                             



CFS-Regina is a non-profit family service agency that strives for social justice, 

equality, dignity and compassion for those in need. CFS-Regina is committed to 

providing services that bring about healing, stability and wholeness in the lives of 

families and individuals. We are dedicated to our motto:   Open Hearts, Open 

Minds, Open Doors.  

  

We are actively seeking interested individuals to serve on the Board of Directors. 

Persons with an interest in Finance, Marketing, or Community Service are 

particularly encouraged to apply. Board members commence two year renewable 

terms at our Annual General Meeting in late June.  

  

YOUR ROLE  

Acting with honesty and integrity, your role as a board member is to act in the best 

interests, stability and long-term sustainability of CFS-Regina, including: - 

strategic leadership through good governance, policy development and   review;  

- nurturing a respectful governance and management relationship; - 

encouraging Reconciliation, unity and collaboration.  

  

WHAT YOU CAN EXPECT  

1. A Board Orientation meeting held in September.  

2. Meetings are held five times a year (virtual when required). Meetings are        

designed to be efficient and productive.  

3. You will be provided with all needed materials, support, and mentorship to 

guide your new role.  

4. Participation on committees focused upon specific areas (committee 

meetings are held quarterly).  

5. Participation at the Annual General Meeting and Organizational Meeting 

held each June.  

  

The CFS-Regina Board is committed to representation reflective of the wonderful 

diversity of the communities we serve. We acknowledge that we operate on Treaty 

4 Territory; the Traditional lands  of the Cree, Saulteaux, Dakota, Nakota, Lakota 

peoples and Homeland of the Métis.  

  

We appreciate every effort in support. Interested individual may contact either  

Lorelee Fuchs, CFS’s Acting Executive Director or Stacey Hack Chair of the 

Board Nominating Committee at cfsregina@cfsregina.ca  

  

 



Archdiocese of Regina

Bulletin

Stewardship Bulletin Bit
“…proclaim the word, be persistent whether it is convenient or 
inconvenient...” 2 Timothy 4:2
It is not always convenient to be a good steward, especially 
when all the temptations of our busy and materialistic world get 
in the way. Now add our own pride and ego into the equation and 
living a stewardship lifestyle may be downright uncomfortable! 
Remember, God didn’t call us to be comfortable. He never said 
that we would have an easy life. Rather, He called us to be 

Page One

Archbishops Appeal
Anyone who has tried to start a new exercise regimen or 
learn an instrument understands that it takes per-sistence. 
Being persistent in anything is hard though – it asks us to 
endure resistance, at times being un-comfortable or boring. 
The readings today help us understand that our faith is like a 
muscle that needs to be exercised. At times our faith comes 
easily, but other times it takes persistence to grow in the 
spiritual life.
The account of Moses being persistent in his help to the army 
of Israel, Paul’s exhortation to Timothy to be persistent in 
following the Gospel, and Jesus’s parable of the dishonest 
judge show us that we must be persistent in our faith. We can 
never annoy God with our prayers! The more we enter into 
prayer and do the work of the Church, the more our spiritual 
muscles are exercised. But, as we know, many hands make 
light work. With your generous support to the Annual Appeal, 
the archdiocese is able to provide many peo-ple the support 
they need to minister to the needs of the Church. The gospel 
challenges us to think of the ways we can contribute to building 
up the people of God and the works of the Church. What will 
your contribution be?

Archdiocese of Regina 2021 AGM
The Annual General Meeting for 2021 will be held online 
on Wednesday, October 26 at 7:00 PM. Register for the 
meeting online, email mgurash@archregina.sk.ca or call  
306-352-1651 ext 6734. The 2021 annual report can be read
HERE.

TF318: A Catholic Approach to Horror 
Movies - Part 1
October is not only a time for pumpkin 
spiced lattes and crunch leaves. It is 
also the time we see Halloween decore 
fill store aisles and horror flicks in the 
theaters. How should Catholics approach 
horror movies? Deacon Eric and Dr. Brett talk memento 
mori, the reality of evil, the Conjuring, the Book of 
Revelation, and more.
Show Snippet: “You know, a lot of the same people 
who would say “I would never watch a horror movie,” 
are the same people who would say, “I would never 
read the Book of Revelation,” or “I read it once and, no 
thanks, it’s not for me...”
thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/a-catholic-approach-to-horror-
movies-part-1

October 16, 2022
29th Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory, the traditional 
lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota, and homeland  

of the Dakota, Lakota, and  Métis peoples.

The Archdiocese of Regina Lay Formation Program
Forming Intentional Disciples
“There is always hope. This community provides strength 
and a place to share and express where you are at and 
how you are feeling. There is a range of ages and people 
involved. I am a young mom among grandparents and 
although there is this dynamic difference among us, there is 
compassion and understanding.” - Farrah Semegen, Holy 
Child Parish, Regina.
We are currently accepting applications for our Fall intake. 
For more information on how to register or our COVID-19 
health and safety protocols, please contact our Program 
Coordinator, Deacon Eric Gurash at 306-352-1651 ext 
6724 or email him at egurash@archregina.sk.ca

https://archregina.sk.ca/calendar/our-archdiocese/2022-10-26/archdiocese-regina-2021-agm
https://archregina.sk.ca/archdiocesan-annual-reports
http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/a-catholic-approach-to-horror-movies-part-1
http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/a-catholic-approach-to-horror-movies-part-1
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If you have life, you have questions.  If you have a 
Catechism, you have answers!
What is a catechism?
The word catechism comes from a Greek word that means 
“to echo”.  For the Catholic Church, catechism refers to 
passing along the teachings of Jesus given to the apostles.  
The Catechism of the Catholic Church is a book that every 
Catholic should own.  It contains everything Jesus wants the 
Church to teach about living-out the reality of the Catholic 
Faith as God reveals it.  It is a perfect union of knowledge 
and living where truth and love exist together, as summed 
up by Jesus’ words: Father, forgive them, for they know not 
what they do. A catechism is a text that is conveyed in a way 
to help understand the fundamental Christian truths. The 
Catechism is divided into four sections that are considered 
the pillars of faith: 1.) The Creed, 2.) The Sacraments & 
Liturgy, 3.) Life in Christ (morality) and 4.) Prayer.
Lesson One:
What is a human?  What is reason & will?  Qu’est-ce 
que l’humanité?  Qu’est-ce que la raison et la volonté 
? Visit archregina.sk.ca/catechetical-support-parishes (to 
watch a three minute catechism video available in English 
and French on the catechist page of our website, or read 
the text in the Catechism of the Catholic Church, numbers 
31-36, 1704 (CCC #’s 32-36, 1704).

itwewin Corner (itwewin is the Cree word which means 
‘the word’ or ‘as it is said...’)
Fr. John Weckend, Archdiocese of Regina Truth and 
Reconciliation Healing Committee.
Did you know… Treaty 4 benefitted the settlers and 
newcomers through the peaceful access to lands for 
settlement, farming, railways, and development, peaceful 
settlement in this territory, minimal costs for westward 
expansion and the prevention of costly wars with First 
Nations peoples, and the protection of lands by stopping 
American expansion. (OTC, 2008, We are All Treaty People, 
p.13)

Camp Monahan’s Christmas Dinner is back! 
Come enjoy an evening of great music, food and dancing 
on Saturday, November 26 all in support of our summer 
programming.  Tickets may be purchased online at  
eventbrite.ca  For more information visit our website 
at campmonahan.ca,  call (306)522-1047, or email 
campmonahan@sasktel.net.

2022 Wîcihitowin Indigenous Engagement Conference
November 28 and 29. This year, the 2022 Wîcihitowin Conference 
will centre on the Indigenous principle of witnessing or bearing 
witness. In keeping with the oral traditions of Indigenous Peoples, 
witnesses are called upon to be the keepers of history when an 
event of historic significance occurs. This act—one which holds 
great responsibility—also helps validate, legitimize, and recognize 
the importance of conducting business in a good way while building 
and maintaining relationships. Attendees of the 8th Wîcihitowin 
Conference, will be asked to retain and care for the teachings they 
witness and experience and, most importantly, to share it with 
those within their personal and professional communities.
Register TODAY  to listen and learn from Survivors and experts, 
including the Truth and Reconciliation Commissioners The 
Honourable Murray Sinclair, Grand Chief Wilton Littlechild, and 
Dr. Marie Wilson, along with Chief Cadmus Delorme and others 
who are leading the way in reconciliACTION. The Wîcihitowin 
conference is for everyone, so mark your calendars and visit 
www.wicihitowin.ca to register to attend in-person at TCU place in 
Saskatoon or online from wherever you are.

Saskatchewan ProLife Association Employment Opportunity 
Are you looking for a rewarding and fulfilling job promoting a basic 
tenet of our faith – the sanctity of life?  This is your opportunity!!  We 
are in need of a committed individual to manage our work.
POSITION: Office Coordinator. Full time position based in REGINA
(partial work-from-home may be possible)
Find full job description at saskprolife.com/events   

CHAS 79th Annual Convention
On October 27th - 28th, 2022 the Catholic Health Association of 
Saskatchewan will hold its 79th Annual Convention at Queen’s 
House of Retreats in Saskatoon! Hospitality is such an important 
part of caring that leads to healing. This year’s convention theme is 
Hospitality: The Link that Builds Community.  We are very pleased 
to announce that Fr. Ron Rolheiser will be a keynote speaker.  The 
convention will cover topics such as palliative care, addiction recovery, 
and care for people with dementia and it will feature panelists who will 
help us appreciate the steps we need to take toward reconciliation 
with our Indigenous and Metis sisters and brothers.  Register at 
queenshouse.org

Trinity Manor at Westerra: 
Welcome Home! Experience the true meaning of retirement with a 
world of choices, beautiful architecture, and a variety of programs 
and services. Your neighbours are caring people who make you 
feel welcome. One of our residents said, “If I was still living in my 
home, I would be so Isolated now. But, living at Trinity Manor I 
have friends all around me”.
Regina’s own Trinity Manor, a part of Emmanuel Care, is under 
the leadership and sponsorship of the Catholic Bishops of 
Saskatchewan. Whether you need assisted living, short stay, 
customized care plans, or to age in place, we are challenging the 
standard for retirement living. With our affordable pricing starting at 
$2245, enjoy premium retirement living at affordable rates! Attend 
daily mass, receive the sacraments, or spend time in quiet reflection 
in our tranquil chapel. Start your day by enjoying the country sunrise, 
10 mins from downtown. Book your personal tour now by contacting 
Janet at 306-550-8077 or visit us at trinitymanorregina.ca.

Archdiocese of Regina Bulletin Submissions 
To submit a bulletin announcement for 

 inclusion in the diocesan bulletin  
announcements, please email it by 

Tuesday before noon to  
communications@archregina.sk.ca. 

http://archregina.sk.ca/catechetical-support-parishes
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/camp-monahan-christmas-gala-tickets-420032928797?aff=ebdssbdestsearch
http://campmonahan.ca
https://wicihitowin.ca/
http://saskprolife.com/events
http://queenshouse.org
http://trinitymanorregina.ca


 Please support 
these great local 
businesses that 

support our parish! 

To join these other great advertisers contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or jfrohlic@gmail.com 

Which of these music genres do you like the most?   
Rap - 0%   Jazz - 1.7%   Classical Music - 6.9%   

60’s and 70’s Pop Music - 24.1%   Country - 27.6%    

70’s and 80’s Classic Rock - 39.7% 


